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PSC Chair Valcq Awarded Girl Scout Leadership Award 
 

Milwaukee, WI—On Thursday, Public Service Commission of Wisconsin Chairperson, Rebecca 
Cameron Valcq, was presented a Girl Scout Leadership G.I.R.L. Award at the Girl Scouts of 
Wisconsin Southeast’s Celebrate the Promise event. The four recipients of last night’s Girl Scout 
Leadership G.I.R.L. award included Lora Strigens, Marquette University; Linda Marcus, of Linda 
Marcus Design; Cecelia Gore, Brewers Community Foundation, Inc.; and Chairperson Valcq. 
 
“I am a wholehearted supporter of the Girl Scouts’ mission to build girls of courage, confidence, 
and character, who make the world a better place,” said Valcq.  “I am absolutely thrilled and 
honored to receive this award from the Girl Scouts.”  
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